From: julietta cochrane ||

Sent: 23 July 2024 08:36
To: Planning
Subject: Objection to application: 2024/2771/A.

Dear Planners

I would like to register my objection to the change of use of the former Chesney’s fireplace shop in Belsize Park to a
site for Leyland.

We don’t need more huge and impersonal chain stores in the area, there is already an excellent sole trader and
similar shop there.

Yours
Julietta Cochrane
96B Queens Crescent

London
NWS5 4DY

Sent from my iPhone



